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Happy Thanksgiving! 
Since we will not have

school next week, I
thought it appropriate
to go ahead and wish

everyone a Happy
Thanksgiving! We are so
thankful that you are a
part of our community

and for everything that
our families do for our

school. 
When we return from

Thanksgiving break, we
will have Interim

Reports on November
30th. We also want to

remind everyone,
especially our alumni,

about our 70th
Anniversary

Celebration, happening
on Saturday, December
2nd following the 5 pm
Vigil Mass. I pray that

everyone has a safe and
relaxing Thanksgiving

holiday. 

November 20 -
November 24

No Classes
Thanksgiving Break

November 23 & 24
Office Closed

Wednesday
November 29

70th Day of School

Saturday
December 2

70th Anniversary Party

Wednesday
December 6
PTO Meeting

2:00



VIRTUS
Virtus is a very important part of our Safe Environment. It is

a class required by all volunteers to teach adults how to
identify unsafe adults and how to protect our students from
these unsafe adults. Classes will be offered monthly at the

school. All volunteers must register and participate in a
session before signing up for field trips, cafeteria help, etc.
You can register for a session by heading to virtus.org and
choosing Diocese of Richmond when creating your account.

November 15, 2023:  5:30 P.M.
January 24, 2024:  9:30 A.M.

February 21, 2024:  5:30 P.M.
March 20, 2024: 9:30 A.M.
April 17, 2024:  5:30 P.M.

May 1, 2024:  9:30 A.M.

Enroll in Our New
Messenger Service!

SHCS has purchased a new notification alert system. 
Parent Alert will allow us to send out communications

via text, phone call, and email for all notifications.
This new system will take the place of School

Messenger. 

Text “Start” to 31706 to get started today! 

**All text alerts will begin with “SHCS Info” &
All calls will come from 434-793-2656**

The SHCS Office will be
CLOSED November 23 & 24.



November 15, 2023      
  
Dear Sacred Heart Family,

As we continue to give back to our community and teach our students the
importance of servitude and ministering to others, our Advent service
project provides another opportunity to do so.

Every year during Advent SHCS participates in Sacred Heart Church’s Angel
Tree outreach program for families in need in the Danville area. 

We will again be collecting food items to fill food boxes for area families.  
Each Saint Family has decorated a box to fill!  We are attaching a list of
items that are staples for a pantry, and that would also be nice to have for
a holiday meal.  If each student would bring in a food item OR a couple of
dollars, we will use the money to purchase a grocery card for a ham or
turkey to go with each box. There will be ten food boxes in all.

As always, thank you for your generosity each year with this wonderful
project putting our students into action on the Corporal Work of Mercy,
“Feed the Hungry”!  Please send in your food OR monetary donations by
Wednesday, December 13th 
 
Peace & Blessings,

The Sacred Heart Catholic School Theology Department

Suggested Food Basket Items

(Please limit can size to 16 oz.)

rice  beans  flour  mustard  salsa  soft drinks

cereal soups crackers ketchup  tortillas cookies

canned fruit & vegetables  canned meats  snacks nabs

mayonnaise cake mix  icing  peanut butter      potatoes

sugar  fruit roll-ups   vegetable oil jello  pudding

juice  pasta  jarred sauce     

Little Debbie snacks (or the like)


